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Unrevoked Consent to Electronically Distribute Documents, Notices & Disclosures 

Electronic Delivery Defined. The Davis-Stirling Act defines electronic delivery to mean "email, facsimile, or 

other electronic means." (Civ. Code §1350.7(b)(3).) Other electronic means include posting on an 

electronic message board or network which the association has designated for those communications, 

together with a separate notice to the recipient of the posting. (Corp. Code §20.) If a document is 

delivered by electronic means, delivery is complete at the time of transmission. 

As a homeowner in the Sunrise Homeowner’s Association (SHA), the Board of Directors would like to 

communicate directly with you in the form of Newsletters, Notice of Board of Directors Meetings, Meeting 

Agendas, Architectural Request Forms and other official business via email.  In order to initiate or decline this 

electronic delivery process, you must return this signed statement of permission, either via email to 

SHABoard@gmail.com, traditional mail to the P.O. Box listed above, or in person to the SHA Board drop box 

located on the shed in the pool/common area.   

By signing this agreement, not only does your association save costs associated with printing and 

mailing, but you also have access to monthly recurring items in a more timely and efficient manner. The email 

address you provide will only be used for Sunrise Homeowners Association purposes and will not be 

shared, sold or given to any third parties. 

 

I (name), ________________________________________________, give my permission to allow 

Sunrise Homeowner’s Association (SHA) to furnish official documents via email transmission or by my 

accessing them on the SHA website: www.sunrisehomeownersassociation.org. I also agree that any relevant 

documents that I request, and that are not available on the website, can be emailed directly to me by the 

official SHA email address (shaboard@gmail.com).  I understand that I may request any document or record 

be provided to me on paper or in non-electronic form and that I can withdraw my consent to electronic 

communication at any time by notifying SHA by email or in writing. 

 

I (name), ________________________________________________ decline electronic 

communication of Newsletters, Notice of Board of Directors Meetings, Architectural Request Forms and 

other official business and wish to continue to receive information via hand-delivery or USPS. 

Deeded Homeowner Name: __________________________________________________________ 

Name of Renter/Tenant (if applicable):__________________________________________________ 

Address of Property: ______________________________________________ Lot #:_____________ 

Mailing Address (if different):__________________________________________________________ 

Primary E-Mail Address: _____________________________________________________________ 

Signature: __________________________________________________Date__________________ 


